
NOTICE OF MEETING OF SOUTH GREENSBURG BOROUGH 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of South Greensburg Borough will hold a Virtual Council Meeting 

on Monday April 13th, 2020 at 6:30 PM.  The public is invited to attend the meeting virtually, in order to 

participate safely in light of the current Covid-19 pandemic and the State Emergency Declaration, issued 

on March 6th, 2020 by Governor Tom Wolf.  The public is instructed to refer to the South Greensburg 

website www.southgreensburg.org for instructions to view the meeting live and on the process to make 

public comment.  The advertisement serves as official notice that the Borough Council may take any 

action and vote on general business items.   

http://www.southgreensburg.org/

